Tenders invited for Free-flow Tolling
System in Hong Kong — Development of
Backend System

The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (July 10)
invited tenders for the Free-flow Tolling System in Hong Kong — Development
of Backend System (Contract No. EDO 4/2019).

The project is scheduled to commence in December 2020 and will take
about 54 months to complete. The project includes:

(1) design, supply, delivery, installation, testing and commissioning for the
Backend System serving the Free-flow Tolling System at government tolled
roads/tunnels as specified, and other related services; and

(2) three-year Backend System expansion works.

The CEDD has appointed Ove Arup & Partners Hong Kong Limited as the
consultant to design and supervise the project. Interested tenderers may
obtain the tender documents and further particulars from the company at Level
5, Festival Walk, 80 Tat Chee Avenue, Kowloon Tong.

The invitation to tender was gazetted today. The closing time for the
tender is noon on September 4, 2020.

Details of the tender notice are available at the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/index.html). For enquiries, please call
Ove Arup & Partners Hong Kong Limited at 2268 3540 during office hours.
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